
 

May 20, 2020 

Web Announcement 2203 

 
Attention All Providers:   

Provider Training Sessions Scheduled Regarding Telehealth during the 
Novel Coronavirus (COVID-19) Pandemic 

The Division of Health Care Financing and Policy (DHCFP) and the Nevada Medicaid Provider Training team will 
conduct training sessions for all provider types regarding Telehealth during the Novel Coronavirus (COVID-19) 
Pandemic.  This training will include locating valuable web announcements regarding the pandemic, locating and 
reviewing important Telehealth billing information, locating the Telehealth Medicaid Policy and additional 
resources concerning the pandemic. 

Please visit the 2020 Provider Training Registration Website to register for one of the following virtual workshop 
sessions:  

Workshop Day Date Time* 

Telehealth during  
COVID-19 Pandemic 

Tuesday June 2, 2020 11 a.m. to 11:30 a.m. 

Thursday June 4, 2020 2:30 p.m. to 3 p.m. 

*Times indicated are Pacific Time (PT).   

 

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/SV39TMG

